FACUspontaneous or organized,
jreement that these interactions provide a valuable
Je. If, indeed, this foundation is weakening, we hope
ut ways to strengthen it again.

ral faculty who had contacted us, and on the basis of
the Dean of the Faculty deeper, broader

se requests revolved around the anti-harassment
e-track lines. As we reported to the Committee of

ch resulted from these requests could have been much
the faculty having the opportunity to pose questions

- had which led to the discussion at the Committee of
tenure-track lines, we recognize that there have been
2d issues, including those held in recent weeks

) acknowledge that Chairs and Directors have had an
n to their respective Departments and programs. We
munication has functioned. Of course, we also

of the Dean to make decisions about the deployment
ocess would have benefited and still would benefit
pefore any serious changes in direction are adopted.

elines for TT Proposals” (from an email dated 4/23) as






